STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

April 19, 2011 ' CPUC File No.: CA2011-002

Mr. George Hice
Construction Manager
Cricket Communications, Inc.
4031 Sorrento Valley Blvd.
San Diego, CA 92121

SUBJECT: General Order (GO) 95 Audit of Cricket Communications in San Diego

Dear Mr. Hice:

On behalf of the Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), [
conducted an audit of Cricket Communications’ (Cricket) San Diego service area from March 7-9, 2011. The
audit included a review of Cricket’s records and a field inspection for compliance with GO 95.

During the audit, I found that Cricket had facilities on only one joint use distribution pole supporting circuits less
than 50kV. Please notify the CPUC when Cricket Communications expands its facilities on additional joint use
distribution poles in California.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (213) 620-2780.

Sincerely,
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Cynthia Lee
Utilities Engineer
Consumer Protection and Safety Division
Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch

Cc: Rod Billups, Network Operations Supervisor, Cricket Communications - San Diego



